Elementary & High School 201 College Ave. Britton, MI 49229 Phone: 517.451.4581 Fax: 517.451.8595



Upper Elementary & Middle School 252 Deerfield Rd. Deerfield, MI 49238 Phone: 517.447.3015

Fax: 517.447.3216

Britton Deerfield Schools

September 16, 2022

Dear Patriot Families,

The district is experiencing many issues at our home athletic events. Because of this, we would like to review policies and procedures to ensure the safety of all fans as they attend athletic contests.

First, no children are allowed to play under the main stadium bleachers of our football field. The district needs to ensure fans can watch athletic contests without having their personal belongings damaged and their personal space disrupted.

Second, bicycles, scooters, skateboards, ATVs, and dirt bikes are not permitted on school property at any time. Children bringing these items onto the property will be asked to leave the athletic contest.

Next, no children or fans attending football games should be on the baseball field or softball field. This includes the dugout areas, the infield/outfield, and all areas between or behind fields. Anyone found to be in these locations will be trespassing.

Finally, ALL children who are not of high school age must be accompanied by an adult to attend athletic events. These individuals are responsible for their children's behavior at all times. Currently, we have situations happening that are jeopardizing the safety and security of our children, and the integrity of our events. The administration and coaching staff want to make sure all fans have a safe and enjoyable experience. All extracurricular activities are an extension of the school, and school rules do apply. Thank you for helping us to make each sporting event a great experience for all!

Sincerely,

Stacy L. Johnson Superintendent